THE MOONLIGHTER SNOWMOBILE CLUB P.O. BOX 515, LONG LAKE, NY 12847

huskyhollow8158@gmail.com (518) 624-2116

February 11, 2019

Meeting was called to order 6:30 PM at the Long Lake Diner by President Jim Jennings.

Pledge of allegiance by the 5 members present.

Secretary Buxton gave \$220.00 to Treasurer Piraino for tickets mailed to membership that have been returned as sold so far. The AED has been ordered for Fire Rescue Truck will submit bill to treasurer when it arrives.

Treasurer Piraino reported \$91.00 in donations were received at weenie roast and used \$70.00 toward Poker Run prizes. Poker Run had 33 participants with \$333.00 taken in as entry fees. So it was a wash with no cost or profit to club. He will submit a food bill for February weenie roast event.

President Jennings set date to do another Weenie Roast at N. Point Canoe Carry on Feb 23 from 11 AM to 2 PM. Incorporation being looked into. Round Robin put on "back burner" for now. Sled to Bed possibly in May. Discussed Work Bee and cutting back face slappers. Going to look into Constant Contact.

Paula Piraino will order 25 long Sleeve Tee shirts mixed sizes cost around \$441.50 and she will book 2 rooms for the NYSSA Conference in Niagara Falls April 26, 27. 28, 2019.

Event Coordinator Roalsvig reported Face Book and web sites doing well and we were #19 out of 200 hits. She is working on updating GPS sites.

Next meeting March 11th 6:30 PM at LL Diner.

There being no further business meeting adjourned 7:40 PM.

Respectfully submitted.

Harry D. Buxton

Secretary

moonmin0219.wpd

"Promoting a strong economic community through winter activity"